Next Steps @ St Johns





Nursery telephone: 01761 205657

Nursery email: nextstepsnursery@stjohnsmsn.co.uk

This week at Nursery . . .



This week at Next Steps we've had lots of autumn fun with leaves and pumpkins. We experienced leaf crunching and throwing, and have enjoyed scooping pumpkins to look at the seeds inside.

After reading one of our Autumn books, 'Pumpkin Soup', the children made some pumpkin soup themselves, helping to peel and cut the vegetables. They then got to taste the soup that they made!





Star of the week

Our star of the week is

Poppy





We've been up to the woodland area this week too, enjoying the slide and getting muddy!





















If you are sending your child in for half term, please bring a packed lunch as the school kitchen will be closed. This includes Friday 22nd October too.

We are also looking for some clothes donations- trousers aged 3-4+ and socks!

It's with a heavy heart that we have to announce that our manager Suzanne is leaving Next Steps. Suzanne has run the nursery since it opened in 2009, and has been an amazing leader to our team. She will be greatly missed by all staff and children. We wish her all the best for the future, and thank her for all her hard work over the past 12 and a half years.



